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Our Faith at Practice 

Eighth grade will lead the School Mass on Friday, January 19,    

beginning at 8:30 a.m.  All are invited to attend! 

The School Mass on January 26, will be lead by our seventh grade.   

Middle School Honors and Improvements will be announced at    

Mass.  Consider joining us!  

Catholic Schools Week Mass will be at Our Lady of Lourdes on    

Tuesday, January  30, at 12:30 p.m.  Bishop Fleming will be the     

celebrant for this special celebration.  All are invited.    

Calendar at a Glance 

Friday, January 19— 

School Mass (8th)  

End of Second Quarter 

Dismiss at Noon 

 Wednesday, January 24— 

Progress Reports sent to 

all K-8 parents 

Thursday, January 25— 

Adoration following            
morning Mass 

Confession offered from 
11:45 -12:45 

Friday, January 26— 

School Mass (7th) 

Parent Information 

The end of the second quarter is on Friday, January 19.  Progress reports for first through eighth 

grade students will be emailed on Wednesday, January 24,  with parents of kindergartners receiving 

a hard copy of the report from their child. 

No school is in session on the afternoon of January 19.  School dismisses at noon and lunch will not 

be served.  Extended Care is also closed.  Faculty and staff will be working on the final document for 

our accreditation visit coming in March.   

Registration for current school families begins today.  Registration forms are attached to today’s 

email.  Please send in your form as soon as possible.  We will hold an Open House on Wednesday,  

January 31, with registration opening to the general public on February 1.  Help spread the good news 

of what is happening at Our Lady of Lourdes.   

Catholic Schools Week begins on Sunday, January 28.  We are blessed to belong to such a special 

community and are looking forward to a week of celebration!  See complete schedule of our     

activities on the back of our newsletter.   

Matthew and Erin Ginnaty have once again made available “The Ginnaty and McArthur Legacy 

Scholarship” for students from Our Lady of Lourdes School or Parish that plan to attend Great Falls 

Central for the 2024-25 school year.  Two $750 scholarships will be awarded.  These scholarships are 

renewable each year as long as the students meets specific requirements.  For more information  

contact the school office.   



 
Contact Information: 
Bekah Atkinson- Development Director 
atkinson@ollschoolgfmt.org 
Lisa Diekhans- Home and School President 
Mustanglisa8@gmail.com 
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Please like our 
school Facebook 
and Instagram 

pages.  This is a 
great way to stay up 

to date on all the 
happenings at OLL!    
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